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La Commissione Europea forma un High Level Group per la
valutazione dell'avanzamento di Horizon 2020
  
As part of the mid-term review of Horizon2020, the European Commission is setting up a High Level Group of
experts and has issued a call for experts (details provided in the attached document).
Only 12 experts will be retained at the end.

This HLG will have a short duration (January-June 2017) and Deadline for submission is September 9.
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